
  

  
   

DOC Alumna Update: Jennifer Scheffler 

Bruce A. Austin baagll@rit.edu 

24 January 2008 

Jennifer Scheffler (PTC ’06) wrote us recently and reported that after seven months at 
Chicago’s Daily Herald newspaper she has accepted a position as Project Coordinator 
at the Progress Center for Independent Living. The Center is located just outside 
Chicago in Forest Park. 
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